
Dear Customers, 

As part of our commitment to remain on the cutting edge of customer service 

technology, we are pleased to announce that we will be upgrading our telephone 

system on Monday, Feb. 12.  During the transition period to this new system, we 

are doing everything in our power to minimize any impact on our customers, but 

please bear with us over the coming days in case of any unforeseen issues. If you 

do experience a problem contacting us by phone, you can always send us a 

message by email by visiting our website at https://www.hcpafl.org/Contact-Us/

Email-Us-Feedback and fill in the requested information.  

Thank you for your patience, 

The Hillsborough County Property Appraiser Staff 
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